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WARDEN’S COURT 
 

MAGISTRATES COURT OF WESTERN AUSTRALIA 
501 HAY STREET 

PERTH  WA  6000 

 

 

CIRCULAR TO PRACTITIONERS 

No. 1 of 2023 

 

Dear Practitioners 

RE:  CIRCULAR IN RELATION TO THE CONDUCT OF THE 

MEEKATHARRA LIST 

We write to advise practitioners that it is expected that practitioners with matters 

appearing in the monthly Meekatharra list, who are located in the Perth metropolitan 

area, will attend the Warden’s Court Perth for the conduct of those matters in-person. 

Practitioners within the Perth metropolitan area ought not expect the grant of audio links 

moving forward, in respect of the conduct of the Meekatharra list. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Warden Tom McPhee  Warden Genevieve Cleary 

  20 June 2023            20 June 2023 
 


